
 

SPECIFIC PROCUREMENT NOTICE 

Invitation for Prequalification 

Republic of Liberia 

Better Health Outcomes for Liberians (BEHOL) 

Construction and Rehabilitation of Health Facilities 

January 13, 2025 

The Action Against Hunger has received grant from Agence Française de Développement 
("AFD") towards the cost of the Better Health Outcomes for Liberians (BEHOL) Program 
and it intends to apply part of the funds of this grant for payments under the contract for 
Construction and Rehabilitation of selected Health Facilities. The Employer (Action 
Against Hunger) intends to prequalify firms for the Construction and Rehabilitation of 
Health Facilities.  It is expected that invitations for bids will be made in March 2025. 

Interested eligible Applicants are requested and encouraged to obtain further information 
from and inspect the prequalification documents at the Action Against Hunger Office 
(address below) from 9:00 AM – 4:00 PM on working days from January 14 – 30, 2025. A 
complete set of the prequalification documents in English can be obtained by interested 
Applicants on  submission of a written application to the address below. The documents 
will be sent electronically to the applicant's email address.  

Applications for prequalification should be submitted via the email address below or in 
sealed envelopes to the address below by 4:00 PM on February 3, 2025, and marked 
"Application to Prequalify for Construction and Rehabilitation of Health Facilities ". 

 

Action Against Hunger  
16th Street, Gardner Avenue 
Sinkor, Beachside 
Monrovia, Liberia 
P.O. Box # 1867 

Email tender@lr-actionagainsthunger.org  
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